
From: "John Jensen" <jjensen@rss.usda.gov>
To: <asl@nrc.gov>
Date: Thu, Dec 1, 2005  7:17 PM
Subject: Beltsville Decommissioning Plan

I had trouble getting the decommissioning plan from the contractor on schedule (it was
supposed to be done in early November) and saw it for the first time on Monday.  Some
corrections were needed and the contractor was again slow to respond.  We didn't get to
finalize it today.    

I was not able to send you the decommisioning plan through my network - I got an error
message that indicated the files were to large.  I asked Kim Nelson of Cabrera Services to send
it to you and am hoping that it reached your office today.  Also, I tried to fax you the cover letter
so it wouldn't be a surprise but the fax did not go through.  

I will not be in the office tomorrow but I am available by cell (240-417-8127) if you need to reach
me.  Please let me know if you think we are in compliance with our license condition or not. 
Thanks.  

CC: <jdk@nrc.gov>
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